
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are lucky enough that many of our staff have agreed to give up their time to deliver a club and we have 

managed to cover a range of interests. These clubs will run from the week beginning 18th September 

2023 until the week beginning 11th December 2023.  

 
If your child would like to attend a club led by a school adult, please return your email requesting a space to 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk  

 

If your child would like to attend Gymnastics, you will need to book following the link on the club overview 

to secure your place. Do not return this form as this will not secure a place on Gymnastics.  

 

For popular clubs, we will create a waiting list.  Please be aware that clubs may not be able to go ahead if 

interest is particularly low.  

 

Please return club requests by Wednesday 13th September 2023.  You will be informed of your 

child’s space at the club by Friday 15th September. Clubs will start the week beginning 18th 

September.  
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ Extra Curricular Lead  Headteacher 

 

 

 

My child _______________________________________would like a place at ___________________________________________ 

(insert school led club name). 

 

 

My child will be collected by ____________________________________________ (all children will need to be collected 

including Year 6 as it will be dark towards the end of term.) 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date _____________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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